Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

January 9, 2009

Mr. Alberto Azpurua
President, Credicall USA Inc.
9240 S.W. 72 Street, Suite 205
Miami, FL. 33173

RE: File No. ITC-214-20080416-00181
Dear Mr. Azpurua:

Our records indicate that your international section 214 application (File No. ITC-214-
20080416-00181) remains pending at the Commission awaiting completion of review by the
Executive Branch. We forwarded the application to the Executive Branch agencies on April 18,
2008. You should have been contacted by the Executive Branch requesting information about
your application and provided to them all necessary and requested information. Please inform us
no later than January 23, 2009, of the status of the application in the Executive Branch review
process and confirm that you continue to seek Commission action on the application.

Failure to respond to this information request will subject your application to dismissal without
prejudice under Sections 1.748(a) and 63.51(b) of the Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. §§
1.748(a), 63.51(b).

Sincerely,

e V@W& %
Jgmes L. Ball
Chief, Policy Division

International Bureau

ce: Thomas Lynch
Attorney At Law
The Crosby Building
705 Melvin Avenue, Suite 104
Annapolis, MD 21401



